SAINT AUGUSTINE OF CANTERBURY SCHOOL

MEMBER OF NCEA & MIDDLE STATES ASSOCIATION

45 Henderson Road ¢ Kendall Park, New Jersey 08824
(732) 297-6042 « Fax (732) 297-7062
www.staugustinenj.org

August 23, 2012
TO: Parents, Teachers and Staff

In accordance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) and Federal
Regulation 40 CFR 763, we are required to notify you that an Asbestos Management Plan
(AMP) is currently in place. The AMP file contains all necessary documents Insuring
compliance, covering required activities such as, periodic surveillance and 3 year re-inspections.
The AMP file is available for your review at any time. Itis located in the School Office.

The designated person for all asbestos related issues for St. Augustine of Canterbury School is
John Gentile.
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